
Area Registrar 
PO Box 1511 
Palatine, IL 60078 

Report from the Panel 72 NIA Registrar 

Winter Assembly Meeting – December 9, 2023 
 
Good morning and welcome to the Northern IL Area 20 Winter Assembly Meeting!  First, and foremost, 
thank you so much for the opportunity to serve you these past two years as your Area Registrar. It has 
been a wonderful service opportunity for me, and I hope you think I have served you well. 
 
Here is what I have been up to since the Fall Assembly: 

 Attended the District meeting in District 64, 70, and 91. 

 Attended the East Central Regional Forum. 

 Finished translating group forms into Spanish.  They are available today in print. 

 Entered every group change form that I had in my email and at the PO Box.  I am 100% on the 
information that has been provided to me.  If you have group or district servants that are not 
registered, please please send me a registration form! 

 
Here is what I’m working on, and what I need your help to do: 

 Sent the list of current groups to each district. Only 3 of 26 have replied with changes.  If there are 
no changes and your list is 100% accurate, send me an email and let me know. 

 Sent the list of current district trusted servants to the 9 districts in the middle of their rotation.  Only 
1 has replied back to confirm the list.  3 more are complete (let me know if there are no changes).  
This means that 5 districts that are halfway through their terms have never provided a list of their 
committee chairs.  The Registrar needs to know who is in service to let GSO know. Most committee 
chairs get a kit and workbook for FREE, and I will add them to the Area roster for their committee. 

 Requested the rosters of incoming district trusted servants for January 1st.  Only 4 of 17 have 
provided this information. If you haven’t sent it to me yet, or you are waiting for your meeting this 
month for further elections, please send it to me as soon as possible. 

 I still need to know who 8 DCMs will be for next year. If you are outgoing DCM, let me know who! 

 I will work with Rob M to make the transition as easy and smooth as possible. 
 
All group forms are downloadable from the NIA website. http://aa-nia.org/group-forms/.   
Submit forms and requests for information to registrar@aa-nia.org or to the mailing address above.  
 

2023 Expenses to date: $2343.01 
Expenses since last report: $914.83 
 Mileage$514.83 
 ECRF: $400 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Chris E 
NIA 20 Registrar – Panel 72 
registrar@aa-nia.org 
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